
 

 

Agenda Item 4)  

Swanage Town & Community Partnership Quarterly Meeting – Wednesday 20th March 2019 

 

Swanage Green Infrastructure Strategy (SGIS) Draft Action Plan – update 
 
A small working group, consisting of Mr Tom Clarke, Mrs Kim Gallagher, Ms Helen Lilley and 
Dr Martin Ayres, recently met to review the SGIS Draft Action Plan, looking to consolidate 
actions and to work out who could/should be leading on the proposed projects. 
 
Some of the actions will be easier to deliver than others. All actions will require energy and 
direction to achieve, whilst some will additionally require funding, land owner consent, or a 
‘legacy plan’. 
 
The group would welcome members of the Partnership to lead on specific projects that they 
feel they would want to deliver. Support will be provided, but actually driving forward a 
particular action will require focus and time. 
 
The National Trust is happy to lead on creating the tree planting projects – “Plant a tree in 
Purbeck 2020” could replicate some of the successful campaigns of the 70s and 80s.  
 
We would hope that the energy generated by these events could be harnessed to deliver 
some of the harder, longer term projects. It would be good to work with other community 
organisations to ensure that we reach everyone in the community – and that it isn’t just 
seen to be a National Trust initiative (the Trust will coordinate/deliver on behalf of the 
community). 
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